
PE will be on a Tuesday and Friday - PE Kit should be brought in and no
jewellery should be worn. This may change due to show rehearsals but I
will put this on the homework sheet if so. 
The children are welcome to bring in water to drink throughout the day. 

We are continuing to read
“Wonder” and have learned how
to write a persuasive text. The
children wrote about their
favourite things to persuade me
to understand their viewpoint. 

I have had a super first term with the class - what a fantastic year it is going to be!
We ran a successful Autumn Fun Day raising an incredible amount of over £900! 

Term 2 is shaping up to be another busy one with the Christmas Fayre to organise
and our show, “A Hint of Snow White” to be performed. We have cast the show
and rehearsals will be starting this week. The show will involve all children having
a chance to showcase their talents, whether that is onstage with a singing or
acting role or backstage, with scenery, props, sound technicians and light
technician roles. Look out for ticket information coming soon!                                                               
I 

note from Mrs harper

P7 Newsletter - Term 2

transition
In early October, we had a visit from
Miss McBride who is the PT of
Transition at Grange Academy. She
talked to the class about their
expectations and any worries they
may have about moving on. 
We are going to Grange Academy on
10th December for a Maths Morning
as the first transition visit. 

homework
Most of the class are returning
homework regularly which is getting
them into good habits for next year. 

Homework will continue to be given
out on a Monday and should be
returned by the end of the week. 

Literacy - 

information

endangered animals
Endangered Animals was selected
as our first topic - looking at
animals of the world, their
habitats, and the factors which
are causing them to become
endangered. 


